
 

 

Newsletter Thursday 25th July 2024 

Gulliver's World 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic trip to Gulliver's World last Friday. The children had a great day out and we 

received lots of comments from members of the public on how well behaved and well mannered the 

they were.  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

It was wonderful to welcome so many Year 6 parents to their leavers assembly this morning. It was lovely 

to hear the children reflect on their time at Oughtrington and the special memories they have of their 

time at primary school. We wish them all the very best of luck on their new adventures at high school. A 

thank you also to our Year 6 families for the support they have given during the children's time with us.  

“The greatest adventure is what lies ahead. Today and tomorrow are yet to be said. The chances, the 

changes are all yours to make. The mould of your life is in your hands to break.” - JRR Tolkien 



Heads and Deputies 

 

We are very pleased to announce that following a successful election, James and Rosa will be our new 

Head Boy and Head Girl and Parker and Seb will be our new Deputy Head Girl and Deputy Head Boy. We 

know they will represent school brilliantly! Well done to all children who put themselves forward for 

these roles and made their presentations to the rest of Year 5.  

Goodbye Mrs Todd 

As announced earlier in the year, we are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Todd today. Mrs Todd has worked in 

the school office for over 20 years and is a huge part of Team Oughty. We would like to thank her for her 

dedication to school and we know she will be missed by many. We wish her the best of luck with her 

retirement and we hope she enjoys lots of new adventures.  

Summer Fair 

A huge thank you to the PTA for organising our summer fair. An amazing £1900 was raised, which will go 

towards supporting children right across school. A big thank you to all those who volunteered and 

helped make the fair such a success.   

School Opening and Closing Times 

Just a reminder that as communicated to you earlier in the year, we are needing to adjust the timings of 

the school day by 5 minutes. This means that from September, school will finish at the new time of 

3:20pm. Classroom doors will continue to open at 8:50am and registers taken at 8:55am.  

Oughty Owls Collection of Children 

A gentle reminder that if you are sending someone else to collect your children from Oughty Owls, can 

you please message them via dojo to confirm who will be collecting the children and a password.  



Thank you 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have provided this year and all 

the lovely gifts, cards and messages staff have received this week - we wish you all a lovely Summer 

holiday! Please note that school closes today for the Summer break and we look forward to welcoming 

you all back to school on Wednesday 4th September.  

Kids Eat Free 
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